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Wednesday 1st May 2024 
Years 5 and 6 Mixed Football Competition 

Wednesday 22nd May 2024 
Location: Rossett School 3.30pm – 4.45pm 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have been invited to participate in a Mixed Football 
Competition, which is being held at Rossett Sports Centre on Wednesday 22nd May between 
3.30pm and 4.45pm. This event is being organised by staff members from other local schools 
involved in the Red Kite Trust.  
 
If you would like your child to take part in this event, please log onto Arbor and give permission for 
the trip. Children will need to be picked up from school early (around 3pm or just before) in good 
time to take them to the venue and be ready to take part. The children need to be at Rossett for 
3.15pm. The organisers of the event have stipulated that a parent or carer must stay at the event in 
case of any emergencies; there will be a specified area for parents to watch.  
 
On arrival at Rossett, please register your child with a member of staff from Saltergate School. A 
Saltergate jersey will be given to your child to wear for the event (this will need to be returned 
before you leave).  
 
Once the event starts, the children will be in the care of a Saltergate member of staff as they take 
part in the festival; staff will supervise the two teams. Your child and any other children you are 
responsible for will be returned to you at the end of the event.  
 
Children need to wear a PE kit, football socks and shin pads. If you do not have shin pads, please let 
Miss Tremble know and we will provide them. Children must wear astro-turf football boots or 
trainers. Please do NOT wear normal football boots. 
 
In order to ensure your child’s place on this event, please give permission on Arbor by Wednesday 
8th May, as there are a limited number of spaces available and spaces will be given on a first come, 
first serve basis.  
 
By giving permission for this trip you are agreeing to collect your child from school at around 3pm, 
take them to the venue for 3.15pm, stay at the event and then take them home again at the end at 
4.45pm. If you have arranged for another parent to take your child, please let the office know 
before Wednesday 8th May.  
 
 
Many Thanks, 
Miss Tremble         Miss Aldridge 

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/
http://www.leadingaspectaward.org.uk/

